Local Parks and Open Spaces update noted – Declaration of interest.

With reference to the minutes of 27th August 2024, there was submitted a report by the Kevin McCormick, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability (NRS), regarding the Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund providing an update on projects allocated within the ward for years 2021/22 and 2022/23 and proposed projects, as detailed in the appendices to the report.

After consideration, the Partnership

- (1) noted the report;
- (2) raised questions and concerns that were answered by Mr McCormick; and
- (3) requested that
 - (a) Glasgow University be contacted to request its assistance with lighting costs at the university stairs;
 - (b) a lighting assessment be carried out within Kelvingrove Park prior to the Partnership approving funds, due to concerns by some residents on the negative effect provided by the cats eyes lighting;
 - (c) a feasibility study be carried out with community groups, including Friends of Kelvingrove Park, the ward's community councils and Glasgow University; and
 - (d) an updated report be provided to the next meeting of the Partnership.

Councillor Wardrop declared an interest in this item of business and took no part in the discussion thereon.